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The War Services Depart»ont will also undertake 
the Important teak ef co-ordinating the existing Publie 
Information Services of the government. She Minister 
will be empowered a« well to originate or employ such 
further wane of Informing the publie sa msy, from time
to time, be required in order to obtain. In the further»

/

anee of the national war effort, the utmost aid fro* the 
people of Canada.

The Importance of this task can hardly bo over­

emphasised. Perhaps the Greatest single moral advantage 
which democracies enjoy over diets tors hips In time of 
wer, so In time of peace, le their reliance upon the 
spontaneous «uppert of an informed public. Military 
necessity dictates certain limit* upon information, and 
the substitution of a large measure of compulsion for 
freedom of action, it does net, however, demand a total 
black-out of accurate Information, or total compulsion. 
Those are the wry things wo ere struggling against. 51» 
struggle will be successful on the home front only inso­
far ea accurate It formation la supplied ea freely a* 
military circumstances permit. In no better way can the 
spontaneous desire of the greet majority of our people 
to give their services freely be effectively ha messed 
to the pressing need» of this time of war.
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